
 

 

 

1221 – 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB  T2R OL4 

May 24, 2013 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Spanish Bilingual Program at Dr. E.P. Scarlett High 
School 
 

The Calgary Board of Education is pleased to announce the opening of the first Grade 
10 Spanish Bilingual program at Dr. E.P. Scarlett High School for September of 2013. 
The program is anticipated to expand to Grade 12 by the 2015-2016 school year.  

 

The Calgary Board of Education remains fully committed to offering a Spanish 
Bilingual program at the high school level in the south part of Calgary. The cohort 
numbers are anticipated to increase each year in the classes following this initial 
group, and we are confident that a strong high school Spanish bilingual program will 
continue to be available. We will monitor numbers and registration on a yearly basis 
and keep parents and students informed regarding the plans for each graduating 
group.  

 

For the 2013-2014 school year, students residing in Area V, in the Spanish Bilingual 
Program will be accommodated at the following schools, as summarized in the table 
below:  

 

Grades School Address 

Kindergarten to Grade 4 Canyon Meadows 
School 

395 Canterbury Drive S.W., 

403-777-8600 

Grade 5 to Grade 9 Robert Warren School 12424 Elbow Drive S.W.,  

403-777-7690 

Grade 10  Dr. E.P. Scarlett High 
School  

220 Canterbury Drive S.W., 

403-281-3366 

Grade 11 to Grade 12 William Aberhart  High 
School  

3009 Morley Trail N.W.,  

403-289-2551 

 

Transportation Services 

 

Transportation for high school students is available on regular and express routes 
operated by Calgary Transit. Information is available on Calgary Transit’s website at 
http://www.calgarytransit.com/students_transportation/school_frame.html or questions 
should be directed to Calgary Transit at 403-262-1000. Information regarding fees and 
walk zones are available on the Calgary Board of Education’s website www.cbe.ab.ca 
and at the schools. All students accessing subsidized transportation are required to 
pay Board approved transportation fees.  

 

http://www.calgarytransit.com/students_transportation/school_frame.html
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/
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Thank you for your ongoing interest in the Spanish Bilingual program and your 
educational programming. If you have questions or require additional information, 
please contact the Area V office at 403-777-8780 (extension 0).  
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